
On May 15 or May 16, come see the final 

conceptual design developed for the 21st 
Street and 13th Street Bicycle Boulevards. The 
designs have evolved based on safety 
considerations, best practices, and public 
input. The design will be presented and project 
sta� will be available for questions. 
Transportation Commission will receive this 
design for review and discussion at the June 
3rd, 2019 meeting.

The two open houses will cover the same 
content, where project sta� will be sharing final 

designs for both corridors planned for bicycle 

boulevards. 

Bicycle Boulevards are streets with low 
motorized tra�c volumes and speeds, 
designated and designed to o�er low-stress 
bicycle travel for all ages, safe crossings for 
pedestrians, placemaking opportunities, as well 
as allow for motor vehicle travel at low speeds. 

For more information about this project, or to see the 
design please visit:
https://lawrenceks.org/bike-blvds 

Contact
Amanda Sahin, City of Lawrence Project Manager 
asahin@lawrenceks.org

WED, MAY 15
City Hall 

City Commission Room 
6 E. 6th St

5:30 - 7:30 pm

THURS, MAY 16
East Lawrence

Recreation Center
1245 E. 15th St
4:00 - 6:00 pm

TWO DATES!

LAWRENCE BICYCLE BOULEVARDS

Project Open House


